
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE FROM MODERN, MARCH 13, 2020 

 

As the coronavirus (COVID-19) and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines continue to 
evolve, we feel it’s important to inform you that we are taking the necessary steps to ensure the health and 
well-being of our employees and associates while continuing to provide our customers with uninterrupted 
service.  

• Modern Postcard will remain open during normal business hours, M-F, 8am-5pm PST and is fully 
staffed to provide you with the same level of customer service you expect.  

• We are providing up-to-date preventative information from healthcare officials to our employees to 
ensure safe material handling and to stay healthy. Along with additional precautionary measures 
taken internally, we are encouraging team members who are sick to stay home. 

 
Please be assured that we are prepared to navigate these challenging circumstances with everyone’s safety 
in mind, and will continue to service our customers’ business needs while staying on top of and working 
through issues related to the COVID-19 situation. 

For the latest information on coronavirus including preparedness tips and other resources, please visit the 
CDC’s website at cdc.gov. 

If you have any questions or concerns related to your current or future order, or questions in general related 
to our products and services, please feel free to reach us at 800.959.8365, M-F 8am-5pm PST.  
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